Reply ID: w9v6

Dear David Abel,

Thank you for finally getting in touch. I'd love to call you about the Toxic Water here at MCI Norfolk but the prison will not allow me to add numbers to my "approved list" at this time; it would not be for two (2) months.

I am anxious to meet with you; possibly you could come out to the prison for a personal visit since they have denied you media access? Why do you think they would deny you access? Well it could be that there is something rotten in the state of Denmark...

You should also contact Governor Baker's office and let him know that the DOc is engaging in Nazi-esque suppression tactics. Freedom of the Press should be sacred and the DOC only wants "cleansed" stories. Trust me the water here is killing people and the DOC is lying about it's safety.

Please do whatever you must inorder to interview me; you will not be disappointed. I am,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist

https://www.gofundme.com/Freedoms-in-Sight-for-TJM